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Head Teacher: Mr Euan Burton-Smith 
 

16 September 2022 
 
 

Dear Prospective Candidate, 
 

The Mount School is a very special place indeed. We are an Independent 
School that provides a nurturing and challenging learning experience for all 
children where they feel safe, happy and ready to achieve their best.  
 
We are looking to recruit an excellent Early Club Practitioner with additional 
SEND TA responsibilities. This role starts at 7.30 am and finishes at 10.00 am 
every week day (term time only) and involves the supervision of children form 
3-11 years. Further details about the position can be found on the Job and 
Personnel Specifications. 
 
At the Mount School we understand that each child is an individual and that 
each individual may need a different approach to succeed. All children are 
taught to be independent and interdependent learners that regularly work 
collaboratively. All of our staff are dedicated professionals that have the 
highest of expectations. The learning opportunities that are provided by The 
Mount School are immersive, inspiring and reward curiosity.  
 
If you have any further questions, then please email: 
susan.piliu@themount.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Euan Burton-Smith  
Head Teacher 
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